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April 14, 2021 

Mayor Fred Eisenberger 
Chair, Hamilton Police Services Board 
155 King William Street 
Hamilton, Ont. 
L8R 1A7 

Dear Mayor Eisenberger and the Hamilton Police Services Board, 

I am writing on behalf of the Board of Directors of Crime Stoppers of Hamilton, to extend thanks and 
appreciation for the generous donation to our program of $5000 in memory of the members of the 
service and their family members who passed away in 2020. 

As you are aware, Crime Stoppers provides citizens a way to anonymously report information about 
a crime or potential crime of which they have knowledge. Cash rewards are offered to people who 
call the program and whose information leads to an arrest. Across Canada close to 5 billion dollars 
in recovered stolen property or illegal drug seizures and over 200,000 arrests have been made as a 
result of anonymous tips to Crime Stoppers. In Hamilton since 1983, more than 124 million dollars 
in recovered stolen property or illegal drug seizures and close to 6000 arrests have been made as a 
result of tips to Crime Stoppers. 

Your support has been critical at this time and your donation will make a difference as we have had 
to postpone all of our fundraising events over the past 12 months. Please know that your contribution 
will go a long way. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Rick Brady 
Chair, Crime Stoppers of Hamilton 

Crime Stoppers of Hamilton Inc. 
Box 1060, LCD 1, Hamilton, Ontario, Canada L8N 4C1 

Business Phone: 905-546-4808 
E-mail:  admin@crimestoppershamilton.com

www.crimestoppershamilton.com 

http://www.crimestoppershamilton.com/



